
 

No Lunch Orders 5th August – 2nd September 

Dear Parents and Carers 
What a wonderful start we had to book week, with our Book Week Parade at assembly on Monday.  
Everyone looked amazing, thank you so much to all the mums, dads and carers for helping your child to 
look sensational in their costumes.  There was such variety and many of the costumes were simply 
stunning – so much creativity!  The teachers even put on a little Snow White and the 8 Dwarfs play for the 
students. 
 

Next Monday (29th August) is a pupil free day, the staff will be having a professional practice day where we 
will make plans for Term 4.   
 

On Monday 5th September there will be a parent session by Dan Petro, behavioural analyst.  As a staff we 
have been working with Dan and I would like to recommend this session to you.  Dan has very practical and 
useful advice and is most entertaining to listen to.  For more information please refer to the flyer later in 
this newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISSUE 25 
August 26th 2022  

Office Hours - 8:30am to 4:00pm - Monday to Thursday 
                     9:00am to 3.30pm - Friday 

 

CALENDAR – The week ahead 
Receive our newsletter by email, please send your 
request to: paynesville.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

TERM 3  
Monday 29th August 

- Professional Practice Day, Pupil Free 
Tuesday 30th August 

- Assembly 
- RACV Safety Squad 

Wednesday 31st August 
- Wheels Day 

Thursday 1st September 
- Division Athletics 

Friday 2nd September 
- Father’s Day Breakfast 
- Father’s Day Stall 
- Forge Theatre Excursion G3/4  

Term Dates 2022 

Term 1:    January 31st to April 8th   
Term 2:    April 26th to June 24th 
Term 3:   July 11th to September 16th 
Term 4:  October 3th to December 20th 

PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 
 

29th August – Professional Practice Day (Pupil Free) 

mailto:paynesville.ps@education.vic.gov.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Week Photos 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Parent/Caregiver/Guardians Survey 
WE WANT OUR PARENTS/CAREGIVERS/GUARDIANS TO TELL US WHAT THEY THINK!  

 

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents/caregivers/guardians think of our school. The 

Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by the Department of Education and Training 

that is designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of families’ perceptions of school climate, student 

behavior, and student engagement. We encourage all families to participate in this survey. Our school will use the 

survey results to help inform and direct future school planning and improvement strategies.  

A random sample of approximately 30 per cent of parents/caregivers/guardians have been selected to participate in 

this year’s survey.  

 

The Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey will be conducted from Monday 15th August to Friday 16th 

September. 

 

The survey will be conducted online, only takes 20 minutes to complete, and can be accessed at any convenient time 

within the fieldwork period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones. The online survey will be 

available in a range of languages other than English. These include: Arabic, Vietnamese, Simplified Chinese, Chin 

(Hakha), Hindi, Japanese, Somali, Turkish, Punjabi and Greek. 

 

Please speak to your child’s teacher if you would like more information. 

 

Daffodil Day 

This Thursday we had Daffodil Day, where students could dress in yellow and donate to this important charity.  Our 

thanks to Holly, Ru and their families who baked cupcakes and cookies to help raise funds.  They were delicious and 

we really appreciate your efforts, your baking really added to the day and they were completely delicious! 

As a school we raised just over $110, great job! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dodgeball Competition 

On Wednesday and Friday lunchtimes Grade 2 student George M and Trinity have been running a dodgeball 

competition.  I managed to catch some of the action Wednesday lunchtime and captured a photo of the first four 

teams to compete.  A very entertaining and popular event!  Looking forward to the finals, there is a lot of strong 

competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father’s Day Events 
 
Coming up on Friday 2nd September we 
have our Father’s Day stall and the Father’s 
Day Breakfast.  Father’s Day Breakfast will 
take place at school from 8:30am, we are 
hoping for a mild morning so we can host 
breakfast outside but if not, we will move 
indoors.  There is a RSVP on the school FB 
page, or please RSVP to the school office. 
 
Following breakfast, students will be able to 
purchase gifts from the Father’s Day Stall, 
gifts range in price from 50c to $5. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



28 29 30 31 1 SEPT 2 3 

 Pupil Free Day 
(Professional Practice) 

RACV Safety 
Squad 

 Division Athletics Father’s Day 
Breakfast & Stall 

G3/4 Forge 
Theatre Concert 

 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

Father’s 
Day 

  School Council 
meeting 7pm 

Footy Colours 
Day 

  

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

   Basketball 
Clinics 

Jump Rope for Heart 
Jump Off 

Last day of 
Term 3 

 

School Holidays       17th September – 2nd October 

2 OCT 3 4 5 6 7 8 

       

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

       

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

       

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

       

30 31 1 NOV 2 3 4 5 

 Carey Baptist 
School 

Performance 

     

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

   Grade 6 
Coonawarra Lake 

Camp 

Grade 6 Coonawarra 
Lake Camp 

Grade 6 
Coonawarra Lake 

Camp 

 

 

Paynesville PS Calendar TERM 3 
Please note any changes to the calendar have been highlighted in RED. 


